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July 22, 2009 
 
Dear WCCS Families, Bethany Church Families, WCCS Alumni, and friends of WCCS: 
 
Just over two years ago, we kicked off our “Capture the Vision! Building for the Next Generation” 
campaign for new Jr. High buildings.  Now, it’s time to finish the job! 
 
1. We are grateful for all that has been given! 
God has provided, and you have been generous.  Over $243,680 has 
been raised…in just over two years!  That’s well over our original goal! 
Thank you for your faithful prayers and generous giving. 
 
Of course, raising this much in such a short time (and in an uncertain 
economy) is something only God could have done! Praise Him! 
 
Also, many of you have given hours of volunteer service.  Thank you! 
 
2. We can see the finish line...but we need your help! 
Please help us start the school year in the new buildings in September. 
We have just $19,466 remaining to be raised! The completion of this 
amazing Vision is within our grasp! So, once more, we need your 
prayers, and your financial support . . . and a miracle from God. 
 
Thank you in advance for helping us to “Complete This Vision”! 
 
Partnering with you, 
 
 
 
Chris Petersen     Doug Wilson 
PRINCIPAL, WCCS     SENIOR PASTOR, BETHANY CHURCH 
 

 
The students and adults in our VBS last week celebrating in anticipation of the completion of our new buildings! 

 
P.S. Please join us in praying in the final $19,466 to Complete the Vision...and give if you are able! 


